
Wednesday, April 20, 2022
Oakley Recreation Center, Room B 
1250 O’hara Ave, Oakley, CA 94561

6:30pm - 8:00pm

Share your input on Oakley’s housing strategy at 
an upcoming workshop or in a survey.

Get Involved!

Visit the project website,  
www.ci.oakley.ca.us/2023-2031-housing-element-update  
or contact the City’s Planning Manager, Ken Strelo, to learn 
more about the City’s Housing Element Update.

*Spanish materials and interpretation will be available at the workshop.

Community Workshop*

HOUSING ELEMENT UPDATE
2023-2031

The survey will be available online on  
April 20, 2022 in the following languages: 

Take a Survey

ENGLISH 
qrco.de/oakley1

ESPAÑOL 
qrco.de/oakley2

The City of Oakley is 
in the process of updating 
the Housing Element for the 
2023-2031 planning period.

The Housing Element is our 
8-year plan for how we will 
meet the housing needs of 
everyone in the community 
and shows how the City will 
accommodate its fair share of 
housing.

The City is required by State 
law to identify specific sites 
where affordable housing 
may be built. As part of this 
Housing Element Update, 
Oakley will have to identify 
where and how approximately 
440 affordable homes could 
be built to meet the State 
requirement.

Ken Strelo
Planning Manager

925-625-7036 
strelo@ci.oakley.ca.us
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